
 
 
 
 
 

 
CIPEG Resolution 2016 
 
Following on from last year’s resolution: “We support our colleagues in Egypt in their 
struggle to protect he heritage of their country”, we continue to support our Egyptian 
colleagues during the transfer of selected collections to new museum landscapes including 
the Grand Egyptian Museum (GEM). 
 
We recognize that the Tutankhamun treasures, counted among the most important and 
unique archaeological finds of all time, will be the central attraction to the GEM. We 
acknowledge the particular challenges involving the transfer of the fragile collections from 
the tomb of Tutankhamun on the proposed accelerated timeline. CIPEG supports and 
encourages international collaboration of conservators and Egyptologists with our Egyptian 
colleagues during this transfer of objects.  
CIPEG is prepared to assist our Egyptian colleagues in this challenging project.” 
 


